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To whom it may concern,

With regard to the case report “Esophageal squamous papillomas with focal dermal
hypoplasia and eosinophilic esophagitis” the authors have no disclosures. This case report
discusses use of the ERBE VIO APC system (ERBE USA Inc, Marietta, Georgia) and the
proprietary PRECISE setting. The authors have no affiliation with ERBE.

The views expressed in this article are those of the authors and do not reflect the official
policies of the Department of Army/Navy/Air Force, Department of Defense, or U.S.
Government. The identification of specific products or scientific instrumentation does not
constitute endorsement or implied endorsement on the part of the authors, Department of
Defense, or any component agency. While we generally excise references to products,
companies, manufactures, organizations, etc. in government-produced works, this report
presents a special circumstance when such product inclusions become an integral part of the
scientific endeavor.

Very Respectfully,
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Eric Pasman, MD



